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March 20, 2020 

 

San Juan County Visitors and Residents,  

 

As of 3/20/20 there are still no confirmed cases of the coronavirus in San Juan County. We want to 

thank everyone that is heeding the President's advice and the Governor's advice for social distancing 

and to avoid all nonessential travel.  

We ask all visitors, potential visitors, and county residents to please stay home. Avoid all 

unnecessary travel, right now. Avoid all leisure traveling, right now. Let's all wait this out together. 

We encourage you to come visit us when this is over.  

For visitors who are already in the area, please refer to: www.utahscanyoncountry.com/covid19-

travel or call 1-800-574-4386 as you plan your departure to be with your loved ones during this 

unprecedented event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirk Benge 
Director 
San Juan Public Health 
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